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Director’s Order               7/2011 
 

Nitrogen Safety Training 
 
 
 

For All the Employees through Team Leaders 
 
In compliance with the regulations in force concerning work with technological equipment,  
 

I   charge 
 
the team leaders with the submission of a list of all the persons that will be authorised to 
handle gaseous and liquid nitrogen from the storage stations. The persons who have not 
completed the training will not be allowed to handle these containers. Send the lists of the 
people to be trained (including their personnel numbers) to Mr Václav Mžourek at 
mzourek@uochb.cas.cz no later than 15th April 2011. 
 
 
 
 

 
RNDr. Zdeněk Havlas, DrSc. 

Director 
 


